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----- Original Message --—---

From: "Dr. Norman Lamm" <nlamm@attglobal.net>
To: <nlc@zahav.net.il>

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2004 1:03 AM
Subject: The Essay

> Dear NLC:

>

> Unfortunately the man in Miami did not respond, but Ode Lo Avdah

> Tikvatenu. I'll try somebody else. Meanwhile, attached ids the essay --
> or better, draft of the essay -- prepared for the Orthodox Forum. Any
> comments by you will be appreciated by--

>

> NL

>
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